

addition to prior letter regarding the BCC meeting May 27, 2025

From Selma Eikelenboom <s.eikelenboom@ifscolorado.com>

Date Mon 5/26/2025 11:00 AM

To Dominic J. Sisneros <djsisneros@santafecountynm.gov>

Cc Sara Smith <ssmith@santafecountynm.gov>

Ms. Smith and Mr. Sisneros,

In my letter to the BCC which I emailed to you on May 25, I accidentally mentioned that Mr. Schannauer would be available by the end of July.

I was incorrect, he is away during that time.

I want to stress that I assume, since AES' unavailability was taken into account, so will Mr. Schannauer's.

Regards,

Dr. Selma Eikelenboom-Schieveld MD PhD